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Our CEO CC Andy Marsh gives statement on the independent review
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Nottinghamshire Police and Crime Commissioner (PCC) Caroline Henry has commissioned the

College of Policing to undertake an independent review following the Valdo Calocane killings. 

The killings of Barnaby Webber, Grace O'Malley-Kumar and Ian Coates were horrific

and our thoughts remain with their families and friends at what continues to be an

incredibly difficult time. 

The College of Policing has been asked by the Nottinghamshire Police and Crime

Commissioner to carry out an independent review into the policing response surrounding

this case.  

The work to commence this review will start immediately.

CC Andy Marsh, College of Policing CEO
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